
Paul Swortz’s term on the Police Officers' Pension/Disability Board will expire 
June 30, 2024. 
 
Nomination forms were mailed April 25, 2024, to all LEOFF 1 retired members of 
the Police Department. Nomination forms must be postmarked by May 16, 2024. 
 
Nominees must be willing to serve on the Board for a period of three (3) years. 
There are no term limits; therefore, Board members may serve consecutive 
terms if elected. 
 
LEOFF 1 or LEOFF 2 active and retired members of the Police Department may 
be nominated to serve on the Board. Only LEOFF 1 retired members may 
nominate and vote in the election process. 
 
Per Board policy, balloting will not be held in the event of only one nominee. 
 


